
LAFCO MEMORANDUM 

SANTA BARBARA LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION 

105 East Anapamu Street • Santa Barbara CA 93101 • (805) 568-3391 • Fax (805) 568-2249 

February 6, 2020 (Agenda) 

TO: 

FROM: 

Each Member of the Commission 

Paul Hood�\\ 
Executive Officer 

SUBJECT: Report on Senate Bill 929, Chapter 408 requiring Independent 
Special Districts to maintain an Internet Website that clearly lists contact 
information for the special district. 

This is an Informational Report. No Action is Necessary 

In the past, it has been extremely difficult to gather information from Independent Special 
Districts that do not have websites. This is particularly difficult when conduction Municipal 
Service Review and contacting special district officials to gather information. 

Senate Bill 929, Chapter 408, also ensures that the public has access to meeting information, 
public records and open meeting requirements. A copy of Senate Bill 929, Chapter 408, is 
attached as (Exhibit A).

Beginning on January 1, 2020, every independent special district, as defined in Section 
Government Code Section 56044, shall maintain an Internet Web site. 

Exhibit: 

Exhibit A Senate Bill 929, Chapter 408 

Please contact the LAFCO office if you have any questions. 
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